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Toombul Shopping Centre has a variety of mediums that can assist all Toombul retailers to promote 
their marketing message and drive their sales for FREE. Please email toombul@mirvac.com to book 
the posters behind the toilet doors or a digital poster on our directory boards. 

Toilet Posters:
• A4 posters must be professionally designed and printed by the retailer.
• Bookings for 14 days at a time

Digital Directory:
• Artwork must be professionally designed and supplied by the retailer
• Bookings available for up to 30 days
• Sizes (JPEG files only): 

- 1080 x 1510 
- 1080 x 1920

5 MINUTES WITH
KAREN, 
BOOST

THIS OR THAT?

1. Always late  /  Always early

2. Asia   /  Europe

3. Spiders   /  Snakes

4. White Wine  /  Red Wine

5. 80’s music  /  90’s music

6. iPhone   /  Samsung

7. Lollies   /  Chocolate

8. Beach   /  Mountains

9. Nike   /  Adidas

10. Frangipani  /  Roses

Disclaimer: The information contained in this document is understood to be correct as of 21 December 2018. Changes may occur to the listed activities. Mirvac does not 
guarantee, and accepts no liability whatsoever arising from, or connected to, the accuracy, reliability, currency or completeness of any information provided.
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IN THE MARKETING ROOM

MERRY CHRISTMAS

DEVELOPMENT UPDATES

MUMS & CO.

Back to school can be an overwhelming 
experience for many families. At our next 
Mums & Co event, Cassandra from The 
Wellness Collective will help simplify the 
experience for local mums. At her Back to 
School Workshop, Cassandra will educate 
mums on the effect some food can have 
on children’s behaviour and demonstrate 
some quick, healthy and nutritious snacks 
to put in school lunches. This event will 
take place on 21 January at 6.30pm.

RETAILER OFFER

Magic Brows: 10% off for centre staff.

DATES TO REMEMBER 

• 1 January New Year’s Day
• 26 January Australia Day
• 28 January Australia Day Public Holiday
• 29 January School Holidays conclude

TINY TOWN

In January we are going to launch Tiny 
Town – the new play zone at Toombul for 
little kids with BIG imaginations. Tiny Town 
will consist of a collection of bespoke 
cubby houses designed into small play 
shops for kids including a Bakery, Post 
Office, Farmer Market & Café. This play 
area will be located outside, in between 
Billy Baxters and Rashays. Keep an eye 
out for these in the New Year.

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR
TRADING HOURS
Please see below the trading hours for the Christmas 2018 
and New Year 2019

Major tenants will trade beyond the above hours. You 
too can trade beyond these hours and we can help you 
promote this if you advise ahead of time.

Friday 21 December   9.00am to 5.30pm

Saturday 22 December  9.00am to 5.00pm

Sunday 23 December   10.00am to 4.00pm

Monday 24 December   9.00am to 5.30pm

Tuesday 25 December  Closed

Wednesday 26 December 10.00am to 4.00pm

Thursday 27 December - Monday 31 December  
Resume normal trading hours

Tuesday 1 January  10.00am to 4.00pm

Wednesday 2 January  Resume normal trading hours

LITTLE FARMERS

These school holidays, kids are invited to become Little 
Farmers, planting their very own seedling to take home 
and watch grow, with help from Little Green Thumbs. They 
will also be educated about the importance of ‘paddock 
to plate’ and the beauty of growing the food we eat. Each 
day, kids can plant a different seedling including lettuce, 
marigolds, snow peas and more. This activity will run from 
21 – 25 January from 10am to 2pm.

CAN YOU BELIEVE IT’S THE
END OF THE YEAR ALREADY?

We would love to thank all our retailers for your amazing hard work 
throughout 2018! We hope you all get a little bit of time off during 
the silly season to spend with your loved ones. Have a very merry 
and safe Christmas!

PARKING

You will start to see some changes in 
the Bunnings and Petbarn carpark as 
we commence construction on our 
very exciting dining and entertainment 
precinct on Level 1. We will be installing 
directional signage throughout all areas 
of change to ensure customers and 
retailers are 100% across what’s going 
on. We will also introduce Courtesy 
Crew, who will be stationed at the 
entrance to the Bunnings car park 
to educate customers and ensure a 
smooth parking experience. 

Recently we relocated the Seniors’ 
parking that was in this carpark to the 
Level 1 undercover carpark near Kmart. This will allow a much safer entry into the  centre for our elderly 
customers as they are parking undercover and can use either the lift or travelator to get to the ground level. 
If you have any questions about this initial stage of construction please email toombul@mirvac.com or call 
3266 7122.

MAGIC BROWS

Disclaimer: The information contained in this document is understood to be correct as of 30 November 2018. Changes may occur to the listed activities. Mirvac does 
not guarantee, and accepts no liability whatsoever arising from, or connected to, the accuracy, reliability, currency or completeness of any information provided


